Creswick Weekly Times

Sir John Newsom Way Welwyn Garden City AL7 4FL Telephone 01707 323038 Fax: 01707 343511 www.creswick.herts.sch.uk



Date: W/E 19th January 2018 ISSUE: NO: 454

If you have any unwanted, good quality board games you no longer use and would like to donate to the school,

please bring to the school office.

Many thanks

NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2018

If your child is born between 1st September 2014—31st

August 2015 it is now time to apply for a nursery place. Creswick Nursery have dates available for tours/stay and play sessions etc which need to be booked with the school office. The closing date for Nursery admissions is 9th February 2018 and places will be offered on 9th March 2018.

APPLY DIRECT TO CRESWICK

GREAT LEY, WELWYN GARDEN CITY CARRIAGEWAY RESURFACING

Repairs to the sections of Great Ley will be carried out under Road Closure throughout the length of Great Ley on 25th January (7.30am) and 26 January (6pm)

Pedestrian access will be available throughout.

For children whose dinner money accounts are in arrears you will need to bring in a packed lunch until the accounts are up to date. No dinners will be given if your account does not have enough money to cover the cost.

Date for the Year 6 leaving Disco will be Monday 16th July from 6pm—8pm @ Creswick School Hall.

Further details will be available nearer the time.

**************** 米

FRIDAY 2ND FEBRUARY 2018

Book Sale after school in the Hall

We are asking for donations of second-hand books to the school which we will sell for 50p/£1 to raise money for the coach for the year 6 trip. If you have any good quality/second hand or new books that you no longer require please bring to the office or give to Elm or Bramble classrooms

Many thanks for all contributions



*

米 米





米

※

米

米

Parents Teacher Consultations for Years 2 Maple, Year 6 Bramble and both Reception classes will take place on 7th and 8th February. Letters have been sent home this week. Please return slips direct to the class teachers

ELMER DAY FOR NURSERY FRIDAY 19TH JANUARY 2018 Children in Nursery class tomorrow can wear any coloured clothing to celebrate Elmer Day

REMINDER TO YEAR 4 PARENTS REGARDING SWIMMING PAYMENTS OF £48 ARE NOW OVERDUE. PLEASE PAY EITHER BY CHEQUE/CASH OR VIA SCHOOL GATEWAY